
PACHHUNGA UNIVERSITY COLLEGE HOSTEL 

 

REPORT ON FRESHER’S SOCIAL 2022 

 

 

8
th

 & 11
th

 November 2022 

 

Fresher’s Social for Hostel 2022 (Odd) batch was organised separately for Girls and Boys Hostel 

on 8
th

 November 2022 at 3:00 P.M. and 11
th

 November 2022 at 6:30 P.M. respectively. 

On the 8
th

 of November evening, Fresher’s Social for Girls Hostel was organized at the Girls 

Hostel Common Hall by the Senior Boarders (3
rd

 Semester), the Senior Most Boarders were preparing 

the Dinner. The programme starts with Bible reading & Prayer by Ms. Kanan-i, Senior Most Boarder. 

Report and welcome speech was listened from the Monitor, followed by beautiful Group Singing and 

Duet from the Senior Boarders. Fresher Boarders also present a wonderful group song to the audience. 

Dr. Lalmuanpuia Vanchhawng, Secretary, Hostel & Anti-Ragging Committee delivered a short speech. 

The Principal, Prof. H.Lalthanzara have graced the programme with a wonderful and motivating speech. 

After the programme, a special dinner was served for all the attendee. 

Fresher’s Social for Boys Hostel was organized at the Seminar Hall by the Senior Boarders (3
rd

 

Semester) on 11
th

 November night. The function was hosted by Mr. Zosangliana and Mr. 

V.L.Malsawma, Senior Most Boarders. The programme starts with Bible reading & Prayer by Mr. 

C.Biakthansanga, Senoir Most Boarder. The Principal, Prof. H.Lalthanzara delivered a wonderful and 

motivational speech. Senior Most Boarder present a beautiful acoustic guitar solo followed by a short 

speeches from Dr. Lalmuanpuia Vanchhawng, Boys Hostel Warden and Dr. C. Nalini Devi, Girls Hostel 

Warden. An enlightening fake news report composed by the senior boarders was presented. Represents 

from the senior as well as fresher boarders then delivered a short speech. Fresher boarders present a 

beautiful instrumental music to the audience.  Report was listened from Mr. Vanlalnghenga, Monitor, 

followed by Vote of thanks from Mr. Zolawmkima, Asst. Monitor. The programme was closed with the 

Lords’ Prayer. Special refreshment was served for all the attendee after the programme. 

 

 
 



 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

(Dr. LALMUANPUIA VANCHHAWNG) 

Warden, 

Boys Hostel, 

Pachhunga University College. 


